
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/27/2016 3:25:28 PM
Subject: Fwd: First Steps Meeting - Thursday, January 28, 2016 at 9:00 a.m.

Have not responded yet.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mike Fair <mikefaird6@icloud.com>
Date: January 27, 2016 at 3:24:43 PM EST
To: "Mottel, Haley" <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: Re: First Steps Meeting - Thursday, January 28, 2016 at 9:00 a.m.

You are alerting Malloy, Govan, Rita, and Shannon E?

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 27, 2016, at 10:41 AM, Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Good morning,

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for the meeting to discuss First Steps. The meeting will be held 
on the first floor of the Wade Hampton Building, Room 106 in the Governor's Conference Room. Please let 
us know if you need anything.

Thank you,
Haley

From: Mottel, Haley
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 1:55 PM
To: Mottel, Haley
Cc: Veldran, Katherine; Baker, Josh; Patel, Swati
Subject: First Steps Meeting - Thursday, January 28, 2016 at 9:00 a.m

Good afternoon,

The Governor's office would like to invite you to a meeting to discuss the Governor's First Steps 
restructuring plan next Thursday, January 28, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. We would like to have a discussion about 
the plan and to address any questions or concerns you may have. The meeting will be held on the first 
floor of the Wade Hampton Building, Room 106 in the Governor's Conference Room. Please let me know if 
you are able to attend by Wednesday, January 27th. We look forward to seeing you there.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
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